


completes the online training in less than two hours, the certificate will reflect this, indicating that the 
individual has not completed the required amount of training.  It is each official’s responsibility to satisfy the 
two-hour ethics requirement. Therefore, if you choose to take the FPPC online course, we advise that you take 
your time and read through the materials as they appear on-screen and thoroughly review the questions in each 
section to insure you dedicate the required two hours to the online course. 
 
 
 
Please note that other types of ethics trainings (e.g., State officials’ training or other professional ethics classes) 
cannot be used to satisfy the AB 1234 ethics training requirement.  It is extremely important that you are in 
compliance with the law. 

When you complete the training you will receive a Proof of Participation certificate, please sign the certificate, 
keep the original for your records, provide a copy to the Clerk of the Board and forward a copy of your training 
certificate to the committee secretary/clerk.  

On behalf of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your willingness to serve.  Your 
participation on the Committee is a vital component in its success, and the Board wishes to express their 
appreciation.  If at any time during your term you find that you are unable to attend the scheduled meetings or 
complete the duration of the term, please contact your Committee’s secretary. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Margarita Hernandez   
Board of Supervisors Clerk 

 
Enclosures: Oath of Office 
 




